When the School Year Ends, Summer Meals Begin!

Free Summer Lunch
for Kids and Teens!

Children need nutritious meals to learn, grow and thrive — even when
school is out. With the Summer Meals Program, children and teens ages
18 and younger can continue to access healthy, delicious meals at no cost.

12:00 PM to 2:00 PM

Monday-Friday | June 20" to August 26", 2022
Fridays are Backpack days.

Where
St. Luke’s Sacred Heart Campus

421 W Chew Street 2nd floor Cafeteria

Fresh, healthy meals five days per week.
No sign-up, ID or registration necessary.
Fridays are weekend bag days where children are provided a bag of non-perishable food.
For more information, contact St. Luke’s Community Health at 484-526-2100.
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